Information about GCSE Results Day 25th August 2022

Dear OPGS Year 11 Students and Parents
Collection of GCSE Results: Students can collect their GCSE results from 9am to 10am on 25th August 2022. Students should come to the Hall to collect their envelope.
 If you cannot collect your results by 10am, the school office will post them to you. If you wish someone to collect your results for you, please let us know who that person is in advance. For either of these requests please email office@opgs.org 
Following Collection of Results:
Students will leave OPGS once they have collected the results. You will need to read the information that accompanies your results in the envelope very carefully and act immediately. This is a preview of the instructions. You do not need to take any action now. 
1. Confirm Your Place: Students who have met the both the OPGS Sixth Form entry requirements and their chosen A level subject entry requirements should email confirmplace@opgs.org immediately to take up their place. You will have an OPGS Sixth Form admission pack included in your results envelope. You will be contacted by a member of the Sixth Form Team if we have not heard from you by 11am. This is due to a high demand for OPGS Sixth Form places. Please also use this email address to let us know if you do NOT wish to take up your Sixth Form place. 
2. Change Your Subjects: Students who have met the OPGS Sixth Form entry requirements but not the subject requirements, or who wish to change their subjects, should email subjectchange@opgs.org with the subjects they wish to change to and a mobile number on which they can be reached. The Sixth Form Team will contact you. This will start from 10am and run until 4pm on the 25th August.  The Sixth Form Team will also be processing requests on the 26th April 9am to 2pm. Places in new subjects will depend on availability. 
3. Support: Students who have not met the OPGS Sixth Form entry requirements and who wish to seek support with an alternative destination, should email iag@opgs.org for an appointment with Mrs Bevan and Mrs Williams. 
4. Appeal: All students have the right to appeal the school’s decision not to offer a place. In the event of lodging an appeal, please write stating the grounds of your appeal within twenty working days to: Clerk to the Appeals panel c/o Oakwood Park Grammar School, Maidstone, Kent, ME16 8AH. 
5. If you have an enquiry regarding the examination process, please contact exams@opgs.org

Entry requirements for OPGS Sixth Form can be found on: https://www.opgs.org/page/?title=Entrance+Requirements&pid=34
Start of Term 2022-23
Year 12 Enrolment will take place at OPGS on Monday 5th September. This is the start of term for Year 12. You will find the plan for the day in your Admissions Pack. 
We wish you every success in your results and look forward to seeing you on 25th August 2022. 

